
KTSH-CD 
Shreveport, LA 

 
 
KTSH-CD (formerly KXBS-CD) was purchased by Gray Television Licensee, LLC on 

May 31, 2022, from L4 Media Group, LLC.  The previous licensee is responsible for 

KTSH’s FCC Children’s Programming Rules compliance prior to Gray’s purchase.  In 

good faith, every effort was made to ensure the information included in the 2022 report 

prior to May 31, 2022, is accurate. 

This station’s call letters were changed from KXBS to KTSH on August 1, 2022. 

Additionally, KTSH aired interim programming from the time of purchase until the launch 

of Telemundo on September 9, 2022.   


